
March Board Highlights 
Dear TCA Families and Friends, 
 
TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the March 8, 2021 Board Meeting: 
 
Board Member Election News 
Voting for this year’s TCA Board of Directors started on March 8th and will continue through March 
26th. The three candidates for the Board of Directors (Kinetta Johnson, Travis Williams, and Sonya 
Wittleder) each gave a 5 minute presentation at the beginning of the Board meeting that you can 
watch by clicking here, along with clicking here to view their candidate essays. If you had any trouble 
receiving your electronic ballot, please email Survey & Ballots Systems at support@directvote.net. 
We encourage each TCA family to vote in this year’s election. Results will be announced at the April 
12th Board Meeting. 
 
Pandemic Response Committee 
The newly formed Pandemic Response Committee (PRC) provided an update and report to the 
Board following their initial meeting with the Administration and COVID Response Team (CRT) 
members. The PRC proposed an Emergency/Pandemic Response Protocols Policy, which was 
amended and approved by the Board. The PRC and CRT will continue to work together to update 
the Policy, while also developing and administering protocols, communications, issues related to 
mental health, and parent/student/staff advocacy. 
 
Education Alliance of Colorado 
Board members Rob Moulton and Teri Goin updated the Board about the Education Alliance of 
Colorado (EAC), which is now fully operational. The EAC is currently reviewing potential legislative 
bills which would affect charter schools and school choice, and are working to grow their team of 
parent advocates. If interested in learning more about the latest efforts with the EAC, please 
click here. 
 
Celebrate TCA 
We celebrated four TCA High School students recognized by the Scholastic Art Awards of 
Colorado. Over 5000 original works of art were submitted for consideration, which garnered two 
Gold Keys, a Silver Key, and an Honorable Mention for TCA. The Gold Keys will continue to 
compete at the National level. Congratulations to our students. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com. 
 
Enjoy your Spring Break, 
 
 
Tim Hannan 
Board Secretary 
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